

The Arts and Humanities Council of Tuscaloosa County, Inc.

P.O. Box 1117 • Tuscaloosa, AL 35403 Phone: (205) 758-5195 • Fax: (205) 345-2787 www.tuscarts.org

Board of Directors

Ann Bourne

Joan Brown

Alexis Clark

J.Sydney Cook, III

Pamela DeWitt

Evans Fitts

Andrew Grace

Elizabeth Hamner

John Hicks

Mary Kerr

Beverly May

Valery Minges

Anne Monfore

Robert Morgan

Voncile Pearce

Dr. Pamela Penick

Marcia Quarles

Bert Ragsdale

Brenda Randall

John Randle

Rebecca Rothman

Dr. Loy Singleton

Mark Sullivan

Margaret Wilson

Kathy Yarbrough

Staff
Executive Director:
Sandra Wolfe

Educational Director: Sharron Rudowski

> Bama Theatre Manager David Allgood

Public Relations
Dr. Kevin Ledgewood

March 23, 2011

Seth Panitch
Dept. of Theatre and Dance
PO Box 870239
Tuscaloosa, Al. 35487

Dear Seth:

It gives me a great deal of pleasure to inform you that the selection committee for the Druid Arts Awards has chosen you as the recipient of Theatre Educator of 2011. This award will honor and recognize your years of service to the community and your accomplishments as an artist and educator.

The awards will be presented at the 19th Druid Arts Awards on April 21, 2011 from 6:00-8:00 PM at the historic Bama Theatre in downtown Tuscaloosa. Two tickets are enclosed for you and one guest. Additional tickets (\$20) may be obtained by calling the Arts & Humanities Council at 758-5195, ext. 3 or 4.

Congratulations on this most prestigious award, and we thank you for your many contributions to the arts in our community. I look forward to seeing you on the 21st of April!

Sincerely,

Sandra Wolfe

Executive Director

Arts & Humanities Council of Tuscaloosa

landraWelfe